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Business and Non-Instructional Operations 
 
Relations with Vendors 
 
The Board of Education wishes to maintain good working relations with vendors who supply 
materials, supplies and services to the school system.  Constructive efforts by the administration 
to seek the advice and counsel of vendors about how to improve such relationships are 
encouraged. 
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